
Board of Aldermen 
2006-2007 City of Newton 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
To: Members Land Use Committee  
 From: George E. Mansfield, Chairman 
 Re: June 5, 2007 Meeting Cancellation 
 Date: June 1, 2007 
 
 
 The committee’s regularly scheduled meeting for next Tuesday, June 5, is cancelled 
because the two petitions heard on May 15 are not ready for discussion.  
 
 Public Hearings will be held on June 12 and  a working session on June 19.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc Full Board 
 D. Funk  
 M. Kruse 
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